
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
30th April 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
As the SATs draw closer we would just like to emphasise how important regular attendance 
of school and booster sessions are. The children are working incredibly hard, putting in extra 
time and effort to give them the best possible chance. Staff are also working on addressing 
any misconceptions and revising learning from previous terms. It is essential that children do 
not miss any of this revision.  
 
This can be a stressful time for the children so keeping a positive attitude can go a long way.  
 
During SATs week - Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May - we will be opening the 
classroom doors from 8.30am. This is to give children the time to settle and prepare 
themselves ready for the tests. It is important that children get a good night's sleep before 
each test and have breakfast before coming to school.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child's teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Mrs Dobson 
Assistant Headteacher 


